
Mr. or Madam Chairman, and members of the committee, my name is Karen Heinrich from 

Dickinson.  I am in favor of this bill because we should not be exposing our children to material 

that has the potential to be detrimental to their well-being.  We should be putting laws in place 

to protect their innocence.  As a parent and concerned citizen, I urge you to vote in favor of this 

bill.  Thank you for your consideration. 


